Cc: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: FW: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2019 8:55:14 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Rebecca Cameron
Sent: Monday, 8 April 2019 11:43 PM
To: Alana Jelfs
Subject: RE: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a resident of Mollymook and my children frequent Narrawallee with their friends to play in the reserves
and beaches. We moved here to enjoy the natural environment, and many of my friends are doing the same -
with some looking to buy and build in the new subdivision.

I can say from both my and their perspective that we DO NOT want more houses at the expense of losing the
lovely scattered pockets of natural bushland. Our kids love to play in them and they are a haven for native
wildlife such as possums, kookaburras, lizards, magpies - and sometimes we are luck enough to see Black

Cockatoos and Lyrebirds.

Having forested blocks enhances the area and adds to our ongoing enjoyment of the left surrounds.

Please do not allow the developer to destroy our future for a few dollars in their pocket.

Thank you

Rebecca Cameron





